
 

 

Promotion/Reclassification of Contract Agents: 

another round is beginning… 
 

Luxembourg,  29th May 2018 

 

The exercise of promotion/reclassification of contract agents is starting 

again, not without its set of frustrations seeing the meagre amount of 

possibilities "offered" and, as a result, the high average seniority level 

needed so that a contract agent can even hope to become part of the "happy 

few".  Obviously, the administration does not want to put in place a 

good social policy for Contractual Agents. 

Try to act instead of passively waiting in y our offices!  

If your merits – as assessed in your CDR – are such that you may hope to 

obtain a reclassification, just contact the Staff Committee members who will 

take part in the meetings with the Directorate-General.  

The list of the proposals will be published the 26
th

 of june. If you don’t find 

yourself among the proposals , make an appeal against the decision!  

L'Union Syndicale Fédérale Luxembourg stands ready to assist you with any 

of these stages of the procedure.  

For more details about the procedure and average seniority by grade, please 

consult : 

https://myintracomm.ec.europa.eu/infoadm/fr/2018/Pages/ia18018.aspx 

Do not hesitate to contact us !: 

📧  REP-PERS-OSP-USF-LUXEMBOURG@ec.europa.eu 

☎ 34789  
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